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LIBRARY SERVICES COMMITTEE NEWS :

e Wednesday, February 15, "How Do Wikis and Blogs Serve the Library?"
Noon - 1:30, large conference room in Director's Office
Elissa will lead an informal discussion and include a demo.
Please rsvp to Maryanne by Feb. 10th, if you are attending!

e Thursday, February 23, "Confidentiality of Patron Records"
Noon - 1:00 (1:30), Javits Room
Kevin McCoy, Interim College Associate Dean of Libraries,
Suffolk Community College, Ammerman Campus
Please rsvp to Maryanne by Feb. 17th, if you are attending!

P

SERVICE AWARDS CEREMONY: : (As reported by Linda Crawford)

On February 7, there was a special event to honor those with 20 + years of service to Stony Brook. Our
library honorees were: Mary Ficuciello, Liz Geoghegan, and Linda. At the ceremony, each staff person
was given a sterling silver Tiffany's pin on which the number of years of service was inscribed. The pin
has the SB logo on it. At least 10 other staff joined in congratulating our three honorees. A dinner
followed at the Wang Center.

YOUR ATTENTION PLEASE :

Don't forget, now and then, to check on your desktop the icon LIB_Staff. Within that there are three
subfolders (Director's Council, Library Services Committee and Travel Reports). This is a good means to
keep informed.

e Feb. 8 Director's Council Report has just been added.
e Jan. 17 Library Services Committe Summary is ready to read.
e Travel will have additions. Upcoming trips include:
John Digitizing Music + Music Library Association Conference (Memphis)
Nathan Scholarly Communications Symposium (Binghamton)
BarbaraFunding Our Digital Future:

Budgeting for Libraries & Scholarly Communication (Binghamton)
Aimee Computers in Libraries Conference (Washington, DC)
Mimi Association for Asian Studies Multi Day Meeting (San Francisco)



